
STUDENT AND COMMUNITY BURSARIES
The fifth biennial LIMECONNECTION will be held in Darwin, Australia on 26-28 August 2013.

To support participation of students and community members in LIMECONNECTION V, bursary 
places will be offered to Aboriginal, Torres Strait Islander and M ori medical students and 
community members with a strong interest in Indigenous health. Indigenous medical students are 
also encouraged to submit an abstract to present at LIMECONNECTION V, as students who have 
submitted a successful abstract will be considered first for bursary funding. 

Each bursary will cover the costs of registration, travel, accommodation and meals. 

LIMECONNECTIONV
STUDENT&COMMUNITYBURSARIES

26 – 28 August 2013  Darwin, Australia

Re-imagining Indigenous Health Education:  
Harnessing energy, implementing evidence, creating change

LIMECONNECTION V is co-hosted by Charles Darwin University and Flinders University and is 
held under the auspices of Medical Deans Australia and New Zealand, the Australian Indigenous 
Doctors’ Association (AIDA) and Te Ohu Rata O Aotearoa (Te ORA) M ori Medical Practitioners 
Association of Aotearoa.

LIMECONNECTION V student and community bursaries have been funded by Medical Schools 
across Australia and Aotearoa/New Zealand, and by the Australian Government Department of 
Health and Ageing.

The Connection is an outcome of the Leaders in Indigenous Medical Education (LIME) Network. 
The LIME Network is a program of Medical Deans Australia and New Zealand, funded by the 
Australian Government Department of Health and Ageing. The LIME Network is hosted by the 
Onemda VicHealth Koori Health Unit within the Melbourne School of Population Health at the 
University of Melbourne.

BURSARY APPLICATIONS ARE DUE 19 APRIL 2013
For eligibility criteria and application forms, please visit the LIME Network website at  
www.limenetwork.net.au  or contact us at E: lime-network@unimelb.edu.au, or T: +61 3 8344 0828
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